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To: kirtis.orendorff@como.gov

Hello,
I live within a block of property at 608 West Boulevard. As an elderly woman living alone I’m very concerned about safety
and I am opposed to this property being used for “transient guests”.
I would like more information on what “transient “ means in regard to this property.

Thank you for allowing me to oppose this Conditional Use Permit and for providing more details about how and for whom
this property would be used.

Regards,
Sharlene Brown
703 Hardin Street
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